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Grassy 

Creek 

Mission 

Statement 

 
Grassy Creek 
Elementary 
empowers 

children to be 
lifelong learn-
ers and pro-
ductive citi-
zens in our 

diverse com-
munity. 

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S POINT: 
Good evening families, 

I want to start off by reminding you that Parent/Teacher Conference forms came 
home this week. Please have those returned to your child’s teacher by Friday, so 
they can get all of their students scheduled as soon as possible. Also, I want to 
remind you that the next late start will be this Wednesday, Sept. 13th. Buses will 
be running one hour later than normal.  

Sincerely, 

Christy Merchant, Proud Principal 

 PICTURE DAY—MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11TH 
 

Picture day is coming!  Picture packets came home with 
your student last week.  On picture day, please have your 
student bring back the filled out picture packet with pay-
ment.  You may also order your pictures online at my-
lifetouch.com.  Capture those memories! 

ATTENTION PARENTS/GUARDIANS! 
 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13TH 
LATE START DAY 

SCHOOL WILL BEGIN  
AT 9:40 A.M. 

Please take a moment on Monday, September 11th, to 
pay respect and honor the 2,977 vic-
tims that lost their lives during the 
attack on New York City, Septem-
ber 11th, 2001. 

GRASSY CREEK PTA INVITES YOU TO 
DONUTS WITH DUDES 

(Dad, Uncle, Grandpa, or Special Friend) 
Please Join Us! 

Thursday, September 14th     7:30 a.m. 
                             Grassy Creek Elementary Cafeteria! 



The PTA celebrates another great week at Grassy Creek.   We look forward to seeing every-
one at Donuts with Dudes on Thursday, September 14th at 7:30 a.m.  Please mark you cal-
endars for Family Stem Night/Do Dads Cookout on Thursday, September from 6:00-7:30 
p.m. 
      
Haley Hilliard, PTA President   (pta.grassycreek@gmail.com) 

NUGGET EMAIL LIST 
In trying to communicate better with our families, we are making a Nugget email distribution list.  
If you are interested in receiving your Nugget by email instead of a paper copy from your student, 
please fill out the form below and send it to the school office. 
Student Name(s)____________________________________________________ 
Student Grade:__________________   Teacher:____________________________ 
Name:______________________________________________________ 

Email Address:______________________________________________________ 

WARREN COMMUNITY FEST! 
 
Let’s all get behind our Warren community and come together in a fun-filled event 
sure to entertain you.  They are bringing back the best of Homefest (FunRun, Bin-
go,Vendors, Food) and much more!    Warren Community Fest will be held on Sep-
tember 29, 2017 at Warren Central High School. Mark your calendars now!  Plan on an enjoyable 
community event! 
  

Immunization News from our Nurse   
An exclusion has been set!  If your child does not have up-to-date immun-
izations on file at school by September 18, 2017, they will not be able to 
attend school.  Letters were sent home last week with students.  Please 
contact your doctor or the health department as soon as possible.  For any 
questions, call the clinic at  317-532-3105. 

Flu Clinic for Students: 
 
On September 12, 2017, HealthHeros will be at Grassy Creek offering free flu vaccines for our stu-
dents. This is for currently enrolled Grassy Creek students only. For your student to receive the flu 
vaccine, a permission form must be fully completed and signed by the parent or guardian and then 
returned to the school before the date of the flu clinic. A letter with the permission form from Health-
Heros was sent home last week with each student. 

FREE AND REDUCED APPLICATIONS—IMPORTANT INFORMATION! 
 

Monday, September 11th, is when all students that do not have a current free and re-
duced application on file will be reset to FULL PAY.   



PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES 
The first 9 weeks grading period will end on Thursday, September 28th.   It is once again 
time for parents and teachers to meet and discuss the progress of our child(ren).  Letters 
came home this week for you to choose a convenient time to meet with your child’s teach-
er.  Please send the confirmation slip back into school by Friday September 15th.  Teach-
ers will be notifying families of the exact time shortly after.  Parent/Teacher Conferences 
will be on Tuesday, October 3rd.  We are looking forward to seeing you at Parent/Teacher 
Conferences.  Thank you for arranging your schedule to meet with us.  We are looking forward to 100% 
attendance.   

THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL ON  
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 3RD 

WARREN HOLIDAY TREEFEST -NOVEMBER 17-21, 2017 
“CHRISTMAS MEMORIES” 

SPONSORED BY THE WARREN ARTS &  
EDUCATION FOUNDATION   

BOXTOPS FOR EDUCATION:    
Please save your boxtops from  all General Mills 
products and Campbell Soup Labels 
and have your student turn them  
into their classroom teacher.    Please 
shop at Target and Meijer, our com-
munity partners, and save your pop 
tabs for our Ronald McDonald 
House.  Thanks for your help! 

Medication 

This applies to all over-the-counter and prescription medicines (cough drops, lotions, 
Tylenol, Advil, cough medicines, etc.)--All medication must be transported to and from 
school by a parent or other designated adult.  Absolutely no medication is to come to 
school in students’ backpacks or lunch boxes! When your child needs to take 
medication at school, you need to bring his/her own supply in the original bottle to 
school. Once at school, the parent/guardian will need to complete a permission form to 
allow us to dispense the medication at school. 
 
In keeping with the Warren Township policy, any medicine that comes to school must 
remain at school until picked up by a parent or other designated adult.  NO MEDICA-
TION WILL BE SENT HOME ON THE BUS.  

FALL BREAK/INTERSESSION 
OCTOBER 9TH—OCTOBER 20TH 

SCHOOL RECONVENES ON  
OCTOBER 23RD! 

 
 

GOLDEN CELEBRATION—FRIDAY, OCTOBER 6TH 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

 

Our students have worked hard and now it is time to celebrate.  Our 
Golden Celebration will be on Friday, October 6th.  A volunteer 
form is attached to the Nugget if you can donate some time to make 
this Golden Celebration Day a true success.  Thanks in advance for 
your help! 


